
1601 N. 

Tennessee 

Boulevard 

Murfreesboro, 

TN 37130 

 

Sunday Mass 

Sat. Vigil 5:00pm  

Sunday 8:30am, 11am  

and 5:00pm  

2:00 pm español  

 

Reconciliation  

 Sunday 1 hour before  

every Mass  

Domingo 1:00-1:45 español 

or by appointment  

615-893-1843 

 

 

Weekday Mass/Reconciliation 

Please see the Week at a Glance  

on p. 2 for Weekday Mass and 

Confession times 

 

Matrimony  

Call Church office six months prior to 

wedding 

 

Baptism  

Call Church office to schedule 

 

 

 

 

Anointing of the Sick  

Call Church office 

 

Confirmation  

Call the church office 

 

RCIA for Adults  

Interested in joining the Catholic 

Church?  

Call the Office of Catechesis 
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SER EL LUGAR DE ENCUENTRO CON LA  

PLENITUD DE CRISTO EN ESTA COMUNIDAD.  

 

TO BE THE PLACE OF ENCOUNTER  

WITH THE FULLNESS OF CHRIST  

IN THIS COMMUNITY. 

DIOCESE CAPITAL CAMPAIGN STUDY 

You have an opportunity to share your thoughts on a plan 

proposed by the Roman Catholic Diocese of Nashville. 

 

Bishop Spalding wants to hear from you about the 

diocese’s potential capital campaign. The campaign would raise 

funds to strengthen our parishes, support vocations, provide 

strategic growth initiatives for future churches and schools, and 

bring vital social services to those in need.  

 

Over the next several weeks, Bishop Spalding is asking every 

parishioner to fill out a planning study survey to gather your 

feedback. You are invited to visit www.dioceseofnashville.com/

planningstudy to learn more about the diocese’s priorities. You 

may also complete the survey online by going to 

steiergroup.com/survey, clicking on Roman Catholic Diocese of 

Nashville and entering the password: nashville.  

 

Please consider learning more about our priorities by attending 

an informational group meeting and then providing your 

feedback: 

Sunday, February 16, 2020 at 3 pm,  

Saint Rose Jo Call Room 

 

Join Bishop Spalding for Restoration: Life in the Church 

after Divorce, a presentation cohosted by the Tribunal of 

the Diocese of Nashville and the Office of Faith Formation.  

This presentation will seek to answer questions that arise 

following divorce, in an effort to foster healing and 

restoration. There are two opportunities to attend: Saturday 

March 7 at 10 am at the Catholic Pastoral Center, or Monday 

March 9 at 7pm at St. Cecilia Academy.  For more 

information, contact faithformation@dioceseofnashville.com. 

INTERESTED IN A SMALL GROUP FOR LENT? Join us 

for Discovery - a six week program that will 

deepen your faith and help prepare for Easter and beyond! 

Please use this short survey to tell us who and where you 

are and we'll be in touch soon:https://forms.gle/

LFsy4zKBNPX5xvsQ9 If you have any questions, please 

contact James & Kristin Quinby -

 saintrosesmallgroups@gmail.com 
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WORSHIP & SPIRITUAL LIFE 

WEEK AT A GLANCE 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 16 

  7:30am    Confession 

  8:30am    Mass  

  9:45am    PSR 

  9:45am    Symbolon Adult Study 

 10:00am     Confession  

  11:00am Mass     

  1:00pm Confesión en español  hasta las 1:45 

  2:00pm Misa en español  

  4:00pm Confession 

  5:00pm  Mass    

  6:30pm MTSU Catholic dinner  

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 17 

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

  7:00am    Mass    

11:30am   Mass at St. Thomas Ruth. Hospital 

  5:00pm Confession until 5:45 

  6:00pm Mass  

  6:40pm    Adult Bible Study-Gospel of Luke   

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18 

  7:00am    Mass  

  9:30am Bridge Ministry  

10:00am St. Rose Food Bank  

  6:00pm Legion of Mary  

  6:30pm Confesión en español   

  7:30pm Misa en español  

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 19 

48 HOUR ADORATION 

  7:00am Mass 

11:30am Mass at St. Thomas Ruth. Hospital 

  5:00pm Confession until 5:45 

  6:00pm Mass   

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 20 

48 HOUR ADORATION 

   7:00am Mass 

 10:00am St. Rose Food Bank  

 12 NOON  Mass    

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 21 

  7:00am  Mass  

  8:15 am Mass 

11:30am   Mass at St. Thomas Ruth. Hospital 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 22 

  7:00am  Adoration 

  7:00am Confession 

  8:15am    Mass   

  4:00pm    Confessions  

  5:00pm Mass  

 

SAVE THE DATE The Chrism Mass 

will be held at the Catholic Pastoral 

Center on Tuesday, April 7, 2020. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 15 - Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 5:00 pm   Patricia Brush 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 16  

  8:30 am   Saint Rose Parishioners 

    11:00 am   Shirley Nicholson 

      2:00 pm   Franklin Contreras  

 5:00 pm   Priest’s Intention    

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 17  

 7:00 am   † Linda K. Patrick         

      6:00 pm   Priest’s Intention  

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18  

     7:00 am   Priest’s Intention 

     7:30 pm       † Juan Carlos Garcia 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 19   

     7:00 am  † Edith Brophy  

     6:00 pm   Pablio Corrales 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 20  

     7:00 am   Priest’s Intention 

    12 Noon   Priest’s Intention 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 21 - Saint Peter Damian, Bishop & Doctor of the Church  

 7:00 am   Priest’s Intention 

 8:15 am  † Sinikka Haikala   

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 22 - The Chair of Saint Peter the Apostle 

       8:15 am         †    Marc Singer  

       5:00 pm                Saint Rose Parishioners 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 23 

 8:30 am  † John Patrick Heffernan 

    11:00 am  † Ada Marie Carden 

      2:00 pm  † Trinidad Nunez  

 5:00 pm  † Rachel Smith Darefsky  

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK •   FEBRUARY 16 - 23,  2020 

Sunday: Sir 15:15-20/Ps 119:1-2, 4-5, 17-18, 33-34 [1b]/1 Cor 2:6-10/Mt 5:17-37 or 5:20-

22a, 27-28, 33-34a, 37 

Monday: Jas 1:1-11/Ps 119:67, 68, 71, 72, 75, 76 [77a]/Mk 8:11-13 

Tuesday: Jas 1:12-18/Ps 94:12-13a, 14-15, 18-19 [12a]/Mk 8:14-21 

Wednesday: Jas 1:19-27/Ps 15:2-3a, 3bc-4ab, 5 [1b]/Mk 8:22-26 

Thursday: Jas 2:1-9/Ps 34:2-3, 4-5, 6-7 [7a]/Mk 8:27-33 

Friday: Jas 2:14-24, 26/Ps 112:1-2, 3-4, 5-6 [cf. 1b]/Mk 8:34—9:1 

Saturday: 1 Pt 5:1-4/Ps 23:1-3a, 4, 5, 6 [1]/Mt 16:13-19 

Next Sunday: Lv 19:1-2, 17-18/Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 8, 10, 12-13 [8a]/1 Cor 3:16-23/Mt 5:38-48 

 

 

BAPTISM CLASS will be held Wed., March 4 at 7pm. Call the church office to register. 

 

 

 

 

 

It is my pleasure to publish the Banns 

for the intended wedding of: 

 Rachael Vehr and Connor Ashbaugh 

This wedding is to take place in this 

Sanctuary on February 29, 2020. 

 

FROM DEATH TO NEW LIFE 

LINDA K. PATRICK 

mother of Tracy Zocco died on February 5, 2020.  

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Linda 

and for the consolation of her family.  

 

JERRY PARRISH 

husband of Cathy Parrish died on February 11, 2020.  

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Jerry 

and for the consolation of his family.  

 

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace. Amen 
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CHRISTIAN STEWARDS 

STEWARDSHIP 

TREASURE SHARED 

 

Weekly Regular Offertory  

   Operating Deposits ................... 23,631 

   eGiving Deposits ………………. 3,853 

   Total Collected……………..…...27,484 

Designated Donations: 

   Designated Deposits………...….3,813 

   eGiving Deposits ……………..….  282 

   Total Collected………...…….…...4,095 

Total Collection:;;;;;..31,578 

 

Average Weekly Budget.………...44,423 

Weekly Surplus / (Deficit)………(12,845) 

 

Year To Date Donations ... 1,216,843 

   Extraordinary Donations  

      (not included in budget)……...89,731 

   Total Year to Date ................ 1,306,574 

Year to Date Budget…………..1,421,538 

Year to Date Surplus / Deficit...(114,965) 

There were 3,038 registered families & 590 

families that gave via check, envelope or eGiving. 

 

GIVING TO SAINT ROSE 

You may use this QR code  or go to 

http://www.saintrose.org/online-

giving to give one time or to set up 

recurring gifts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOMETHING GOOD TO DO FOR LENT: 

FROM OBLIGATION TO DEVOTION 

 

After our parish mission, I have been thinking of how to make 

our celebration of the Mass more of an encounter with the Lord 

Jesus. For our English Masses, we need to concentrate on 

finishing Mass well. First of all, everyone needs to stay until the 

end of Mass. What does it indicate about what we believe if we 

leave Mass right after receiving Holy Communion? Remember, 

no one should leave Mass before the priest does! Also when we remain until the 

end of Mass, we need to say thank you to God for the gift we have received or 

at least to be quiet so that others can do so. Mass is something that we are 

doing as the Mystical Body of Christ and so we need to have that "team" 

attitude and not an individual one.  

 

I commend our Hispanic community at the Spanish Mass for staying until the 

end of Mass, but I do want to encourage reverence after Mass in the church so 

that it remains a time and place for prayer. Visiting with one another can take 

place in our large vestibule after Mass. 

            Faithfully,          

             Fr. Baker  

Saint Rose School is now accepting applications for Kindergarten for the 

2020-2021 school year. Applications can be found on our website 

www.school.saintrose.org under Admissions. If you have any questions or would 

like to take a tour, please contact Staci Rose ~ Admissions Director ~ 615-898-

0555 ext. 1017 or by email admissions@saintrose.org. 

 

MEN’S FAITH GROUP 

The Saint Rose men’s faith group will commence their spring session beginning Saturday 

February 15 at 6:30am in the Jo Call room. This eight week session will focus on Mary and will be 

based on the Formed website Lectio Series: Mary with Dr Brant Pitre. Each week we will start with 

a 35-40 minutes lecture from Dr. Pitre followed by small group round table discussion.  A preview 

of the series can be found at https://watch.formed.org/lectio-mary-with-dr-brant-pitre.  Coffee will 

be ready by 6:15 along with donuts so join us a bit early to get some coffee before the lector 

begins.  Hope to see you there. 

 

MTSU Catholic is a community of faith and formation serving Catholic students at MTSU. 

Upcoming events: Sunday 2/16, student dinner and movie night at the Catholic Center, free food. 

All MTSU students are welcome (6:30 pm); Tuesday 2/18, trip to the Colloquium, discussion of 

Catholic Faith and spiritual growth (6:30 pm); Thursday 2/20, Adoration at Saint Rose Catholic 

Church (6:30 pm). For more information contact info@mtsucatholic.org or bsmith@saintrose.org. 

  

Young Adults. The Veritas Faith Group will not meet, Monday, February 17 in observance of 

Presidents’ Day. For more information please contact Dr. Smith at bsmith@saintrose.org. 

 

BRING IN YOUR PALMS 

Do you have palm branches around your house from Palm Sunday? These 

have been blessed and are sacramentals. Each year we burn these palms to 

create ashes for Ash Wednesday. Please bring in your old palms and leave 

them in the basket near the water fountains in the vestibule. Thank you! 

 

 

From February 26 through April 5, you’re invited to join other 

Christians for 40 Days for Life – 40 days of prayer and fasting for an 

end to abortion. You’re also invited to stand and peacefully pray during 

a 40-day vigil in the public right-of-way outside Planned Parenthood 

(412 Dr. D.B. Todd Jr. Blvd, Nashville, TN 37203), and also to help 

spread the word about this important community outreach. If you’d like 

more information – and especially if you’d like to volunteer to help, 

please contact Kathleen Rickards at kkcr610@gmail.com. Also visit our website 

at www.40daysforlife.com/Nashville for a schedule of events. 
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BODA COMUNITARIA   

Formación comenzará 

 el 16 de febrero de 2020 

Horario de 7:00 am 

En el salón Lois Kennedy 2do piso 

Jesús y Lupita Cruz 615-713-9005 

 

QUE NECESITO HACER SI QUIERO 

BAUTIZAR? Si desea ser Padrino(a) 

necesitará registrarse para recibir 

plática pre bautismal. Mandar un texto 

o dejar mensaje de voz al  615-300-

2073.Se le contactara para decirle lo 

que tiene que traer el dia de la plática. 

  

GRUPO DE ORACION, tiene su servicio 

todos los viernes de 7 a 9pm  

Tenemos: Alabanzas, predica, refleccion y 

Oracion por todo las necesidades 

Dios te espera con los brazos abiertos. Para 

mas informacion. Llama a: Moises al (615)785-

3739 o Rufino (615) 853-5763. 

 

 

LA DESPENSA DE ALIMENTOS SANTA ROSA 

está abierta los martes y jueves de 10 am a 12 

pm.  Se encuentra en el salón 122, cerca de la 

parte posterior de la iglesia. La despensa de 

alimentos está disponible para cualquier 

persona en nuestra parroquia y/o comunidad 

que tenga dificultades para proporcionar 

alimentos a su familia. Si hay alguien que 

necesita comida y no puede visitar la 

despensa de alimentos durante el horario de 

atención, llame a la oficina de la iglesia al 615-

893-1843 para que se puedan hacer otros 

arreglos. 

 

Se está implementando un nuevo enfoque 

para nuestro proceso de donación, es un 

modo de prueba para ver si funciona, con la 

esperanza de que sea más fácil para los 

feligreses participar. Cada mes constará de 

dos alimentos que les solicitamos puedan 

donar. 

 

Para el mes de Febrero, pedimos que cada 

familia done una caja de avena o un frasco/

bote de salsa de tomate para pastas a la 

Despensa de Alimentos.  Con suerte, cuando 

asista a misa, será fácil de recordar y fácil de 

transportar con las latas y colocarlas en la caja 

de madera marrón que se encuentra en el lado 

izquierdo del vestíbulo (la parte de atrás de la 

iglesia). Por supuesto, todos y cada uno de los 

alimentos no perecederos son muy 

apreciados. El monto donado puede ser 

ilimitado. La intención es hacer que la 

donación a la despensa de alimentos sea 

menos difícil y ayudar a mantener los estantes 

abastecidos. 

 

¡Gracias por su continuo apoyo a este 

ministerio! 

 

 

MINISTERIO HISPANO 

ALGO BUENO QUE HACER PARA LA CUARESMA: 

DE LA OBLIGACIÓN A LA DEVOCIÓN 

Después de nuestra misión parroquial, he estado pensando en 

cómo hacer que nuestra celebración de la Misa sea un mejor 

encuentro con el Señor Jesús. Para nuestras misas en inglés, 

debemos concentrarnos en terminar bien la misa. En primer lugar, 

todos deben quedarse hasta el final de la Misa. ¿Qué indica 

sobre lo que creemos si dejamos la Misa justo después de recibir 

la Sagrada Comunión? ¡Recuerde, nadie debe abandonar la Misa antes que el 

sacerdote! Además, cuando nos quedamos hasta el final de la Misa, debemos 

agradecerle a Dios por el regalo que hemos recibido o al menos estar en 

silencio para que otros puedan hacerlo. La Misa es una celebración en unión al 

Cuerpo Místico de Cristo y por eso necesitamos tener esa actitud de "equipo" y 

no individual. 

 

Elogio a nuestra comunidad hispana en la Misa en español por quedarse hasta 

el final de la Misa, pero quiero alentar la reverencia después de la Misa en la 

iglesia para que siga siendo un momento y un lugar para la oración. Platicar con 

los amigos y conocidos se puede hacer en nuestro gran vestíbulo después de la 

Misa. 

          Fielmente,  

           el P. Baker  

 

¿ESTÁS INTERESADO EN PEQUEÑOS GRUPOS PARA LA CUARESMA? 

Únete a nosotros para "Descubrir"- un programa de seis semanas que lo 

ayudará a prepararse para pascua y después. 

Hay una encuesta breve - por favor, complételo para ayudarnos a organizar 

fechas, horarios, e idiomas. https://forms.gle/LFsy4zKBNPX5xvsQ9 

Si tiene alguna pregunta, contáctenos, James y Kristin Quinby 

(saintrosesmallgroups@gmail.com) 

 

CARTAS PODER 

PADRES DE FAMILIA DE  HIJOS NACIDOS EN USA 

NECESITAN REGISTRARSE   

Llamar Cecilia Luna 615-556-1821 

para registrarse a la CLINICA PARA CARTAS PODER que será 

el lunes 30 de marzo a las 5:00 pm en el Gimnasio de Santa Rosa de Lima 

Estarán los abogados voluntarios de TIRCC 
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PARISH COMMUNITY & OUTREACH 

SAINT ROSE FOOD PANTRY 

The Saint Rose Food Pantry is open on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays from 10 am until 12 

pm and is located in Room 122, near the back 

of the church. The Food Pantry is available to 

anyone in our Parish and/or community who 

is having difficulty providing food for his/her 

family.  If there is anyone who needs food and 

is unable to visit the Food Pantry during 

operating hours, please call the church office 

at 615-893-1843 so that other arrangements 

may be made. 

 

A new approach to our donation process 

is being implemented on a trial basis in 

hopes that it will be easier for parishioners 

to participate. Each month will consist of 

two food items requested. 

 

For the month of February, we are asking 

each family to donate one box of oatmeal 

or one can/jar of pasta sauce to the Food 

Pantry. Hopefully, when attending mass, it 

will be easy to remember and easy to carry 

just one can and place it in the brown wooden 

box which is located on the left side of the 

narthex. Of course, any and all non 

perishable food items are greatly appreciated. 

The donated  amount can be unlimited. The 

intent is to make donating to the Food Pantry 

less difficult and to help keep the shelves 

stocked. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of this 

ministry!                                          

 

 

 

 

OUR MISSION IS TO ASSIST  

SAINT ROSE PARISHIONERS  

and those in the community having 

financial difficulties. We provide limited 

monetary assistance as funds allow and/or 

referrals to other local resources. All 

personal information is kept in utmost 

confidence. Please call BRIDGE at 615-

692-0159 on Tuesdays between 9:30 a.m. 

and 11:30 am. If you would like to donate 

to the BRIDGE Ministry, please indicate 

this in the memo area of your check or on 

your monthly Choice Gifts envelope and 

place it in the collection basket. You may 

also bring it to the Church office. We could 

use your help! If you are interested in 

becoming a BRIDGE volunteer, please  

contact the church office at 615-893-1843 

for more information. Kroger gift cards are 

needed to assist with this ministry. Please 

drop them off at the church office.  

HOMEBOUND, ASSISTED LIVING, NURSING HOME & VA PARISHIONERS 

Richard Alberts, Robert and Sharon Allocco, Kathleen Bacurin, Danielle Bates, 

Gene Crook, Aubrey J. DeVine III, Bernice Doris, Michael Drislane, Joyce 

Eisenmann, Georgia and Larry England, Bernadette Evans, Robert and Marilyn 

Formato, Dorothy Forton, Darlene Gaietto, Janis Gibbons, Donna Gilstrap, Pat 

Gratkowski, Kathryn Hansel, Felipe Hernandez, Melissa Herlevic, Ruth Hickie, 

Jackie Horan, Kennis Jung, Joe Krzysiak, Mary June Lavendar, Evelyn Mason, 

Bill and Kay McCann, Lynn and David Miller, Cecile Moeker, Leslie and Peggy 

Newman, Carmen Orocho, Linda Patrick, Blanche Richardson, Ralph Ritchie, 

Marty Russell, William Schumacher, Tom and Cleola Shea, Michael Sandy 

Sumner, Irene Toye, Hazel Van de Hog, Thomas and Genevieve Vanderslice, 

Louise Vanderwood, Craig and Donna Whitcomb.  

Email stewardship@saintrose.org to add or remove someone on the list. 

 

VISITING THE HOSPITALIZED & HOMEBOUND 

If you know a Catholic who is homebound or in the hospital and cannot come to 

Mass, please contact the church office at 615-893-1843 

 

ADULT BIBLE STUDY OF LUKE 

Mondays from 6:40 pm – 8:10 pm in the Jo Call Room Several of our group 

attend the 6 pm Mass and then come to class. This study is by Pablo T. Gadenz, 

a Catholic Commentary on Sacred Scripture series book. No registration or prior 

knowledge is necessary. If you have questions call Paula at 615-974-7676.  

 

SYMBOLON: THE CATHOLIC FAITH EXPLAINED 

Adults! Join us on Sunday mornings at 9:45 (following the PSR schedule) in 

room 117. We are studying the acclaimed series Symbolon: The Catholic Faith 

Explained. Open to all adults - bring your coffee and donuts! 

 

YOU CAN HELP YOUR MARRIAGE – 25% of surveyed couples say they are ‘Happily 

Married’. For everyone else, there is Retrouvaille. Are you frustrated or angry with each other? Do 

you argue … or have you just stopped talking to each other? Does talking about it only make it 

worse? Retrouvaille helps couples rebuild their marriages. For confidential information about or to 

register for the next program beginning with a weekend on Mar 6 – Mar 8, 2020 call 800-470-2230 

or 615-523-0631 or email: nrv3043@gmail.com or visit our web site at www.HelpOurMarriage.com.  

 

MTSU BRASS AND ORGAN CONCERT AT SAINT ROSE OF LIMA!! 

Friday, February 21st at 7:00 p.m.  

Families welcome! Please join us for the King of Instruments and Instruments of 

Kings concert series hosted by the Saint Rose music ministry, featuring music 

written for and inspired by the Catholic Church. The MTSU School of Music 

Brass Ensembles and parishioners Michael and Sandy Arndt will perform the 

music of Bach, Mozart, Whitacre, McKee, and more. Dr. Arndt will briefly discuss 

the history and significance of these works in context of the Catholic Church. 

Families are encouraged to attend, and children of all ages are welcome! This is 

a concert of beautiful and captivating music that no one should miss! A freewill 

donation to support the Saint Rose Music Ministry and MTSU Brass Studies will 

be accepted. 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

Gene Bourlard i, Connie Hyer i, Ken Pietrzyk i, Stoma Speyrer i, Alene Corbitt 

ii, Donald Wisehart ii, Candyce Corcoran ii, Albert Deprince iii, Annette 

Pelland iii, Dale Pelland iii, Bob Carney iii. Names remain on this list for 4 weeks. 

Email stewardship@saintrose.org to add or remove someone on the list. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SAFETY OF OUR MILITARY PARISHIONERS  

EMILY HARDING, LEO HATHAWAY, SHAUN KOSERSK, JASON PITMAN, 

MICHAEL PITMAN, LUIS SANCHEZ.  

Do you have an active duty military that you would like added to this prayer list?  

Email stewardship@saintrose.org to add or remove someone on the list. 
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PARISH / DIOCESE NEWS 

 

SAINT ROSE 

LEGION OF MARY  

We meet each 

Tuesday evening at 

6:00 PM in room 121 

for prayers, 

discussion, and 

spiritual service in the 

community. For more 

information, contact: 

Sandy Middleton at            

                             615-893-1843. 

 

FIRST SATURDAY MORNING 

ROSARY, STUDY & PRAYER GROUP 

We pray the rosary after the Mass and 

then meet until ~ 11 am in Mtg Rm 121. 

We are studying The Mystical City of 

God by Venerable Mary of Agreda. For 

more info, please contact Harry 

Djunaidi at (615)785-7632 or 

hdjunaidi@yahoo.com. 

 

 

DIVINE MERCY CENACLE 

The Divine Mercy Cenacle meets the 

2nd and 4th Monday of the month at  

9 am, in room 119 of the meeting room 

wing. We study the Diary of St. 

Faustina, corresponding Bible verses 

and the Catechism. We conclude with 

praying the Chaplet of Divine Mercy.  

For more information contact, Mary 

Fryz at 918-606-0583. 

 

 

CURSILLO 

The Cursillo is a Movement for 

Catholics. There is a Weekend for men 

and a Weekend for women. The 

Cursillo experience begins with the 

Three-Day-Weekend held at Camp 

Marymount in Fairview, Tennessee.  

Women’s Cursillo # 97-Feb. 20-23, 

2020 

For more information contact Megan 

Hutchings at 615-414-6419 or 

thehutchfive@gmail.com 

 

 

THE RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION 

OF ADULTS (RCIA)   

Classes are held every Tuesday 

starting with fellowship at 6:15 P.M. and 

concluding at 7:45 P.M. You will find us 

in the Junior High wing (use the 

entrance on the north end near the 

main playground). There is no 

obligation to become Catholic. For 

questions or more information contact 

Dr. Ben Smith at bsmith@saintrose.org 

 

SAINT ROSE LADIES GUILD 

Meets the first Tuesday of each month September thru May. Meetings are held 

at The Villages, 2550 Willow Oak Trail. We are Women of Faith who work for 

God's Kingdom through spiritual, social and charitable actions. We invite all 

women to attend our daytime meetings. For questions please call or text 615-

967-8907.  Upcoming meeting dates are Mar 3, Apr 7, and May 5. 

 

SAINT ROSE WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

Uniting women of the parish through service and fellowship with a 

commitment to women, children, & families of Saint Rose of Lima. The 

next potluck meeting will be Thursday, March 5 at 6:30 pm. Childcare is 

provided. Dues are $10 for the year. Please email: 

saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com with any questions or if you will 

need childcare. Future meetings will be 3/5, 4/2, & 5/7. 

CELEBRATE LIFE! Please pray for the women in our parish who are with child. If you or 

someone you know in our parish is having a difficult pregnancy or has recently had a baby, and 

would like to receive some meals to help you out during this exciting time of transition, please 

contact Patty Young at 270-302-4927, PT4954@aol.com, saintrosewomensministry@gmail.com. 

Meals for Moms is offered by the Saint Rose Women's Ministry as a way to help make this time a 

little easier for our Saint Rose moms!   

Save the Date for unWINEd – An Evening of Fundraising, 

Fellowship and Wine Tasting sponsored by Saint Rose 

Women’s Ministry. Saturday, April 18th 6pm School Gym  

$20 advanced/$25 door. Featuring Catering by Milanos II, 

Murfreesboro Wine & Spirits, Auction Items and Wine Grab. 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

If you're a male age 18 or older and have been searching for the perfect opportunity to 

practice Catholic stewardship this year and bring hope to those who need it, look no 

further!  Join the Knights and put your FAITH INTO ACTION.  Our council has over 300 

members; many of which speak Spanish! ¿Hablas español? ¡No hay problema! 

¡Podemos llevar a cabo una ceremonia de grado en español!  Grand Knight- Josh Kubly; 

615-900-7931 or jckubly@hotmail.com.  You can also sign-up online immediately at www.kofc.org/

joinus 

Knights of Columbus Calendar: 

FEB 16 - KofC Youth Free Throw-Regional (Gym) 2:00p 

FEB 19- KofC Business Mtg (Stonewall) 7:00p 

FEB 22- KofC Men's Spiritual Reflection (JoCall) 6:30a 

FEB 25- Knights Night Out w/The Predators (Bridgestone Arena) 7:00p 

FEB 28- KofC Lenten Fish Fry (St. Rose) 5:00p 

FEB 29- KofC Men's Spiritual Reflection (JoCall) 6:30a 

MAR 6- KofC Lenten Fish Fry (St. Rose) 5:00p 

MAR 7- KofC Men's Spiritual Reflection (JoCall) 6:30a 

MAR 8- KofC Youth Free Throw-State (Gym) 2:00p 

MAR 13- KofC Lenten Fish Fry (St. Rose) 5:00p 

MAR 14- KofC Men's Spiritual Reflection (JoCall) 6:30a 

MAR 15- KofC Social Event (McNamara's-Nashville) 5:00p 

MAR 18- KofC Officers/Directors Mtg (Stonewall) 7:00p 

MAR 20- KofC Lenten Fish Fry (St. Rose) 5:00p 

MAR 21- KofC Men's Spiritual Reflection (JoCall) 6:30a 

MAR 25- KofC Business Mtg (Stonewall) 7:00p 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS FISH FRY 

Menu - All You Can Eat, fried, blackened, baked fish, and all the fixings, dessert, 

and drinks. Carry out options are available.  

Price - $10 for adults, $5 for kids, 4 and under free.  

Location -  Jo Call Room 

Every Friday during Lent  Time 5:15pm - 7:00pm 

Proceeds from the events will go to the following: 

February 28th -  Habitat for Humanity 

March 6th - Saint Rose of Lima School Scholarship 

March 13th -  Portico pregnancy services 

March 20th -  VA Medical Center 
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We are excited to be offering Camp 

Saint Rose for the Summer of 2020. 

Use the link listed for registration 

information and to register your 

child. Parish Registration will begin 

March 16th-Please do not register 

before this date. Contact information 

for questions is listed in the 

registration link. Thank you. 

https://school.saintrose.org/

campsaintrose  

THE SPRING SPEAKER SERIES: 

This season’s series is called “Lent: Spiritual 

Wisdom of the Early Church”. The talks will 

take place on Wednesdays, one at 10 am and 

the same talk again at 7pm at the Pastoral 

Center, 2800 McGavock Pike. March 11 – April 

1 with a different speaker each week. For more 

information call the Office of Faith Formation at 

615-645-9770 or 

faithformation@dioceseofnashville.com 

SAINT ROSE BOCCE CLUB 

Bocce is a great way to meet new 

people and to socialize with others. 

Our spring season is about to begin & 

we are looking for additional players 

on Mondays at 6 pm and Saturdays at 

9:30 am. No experience necessary!  

If interested contact Kim LeMere at 

630-956-8218 or 

kimlemere@gmail.com 

Pastor Rev. John Sims Baker 

615-893-1843     frbaker@saintrose.org 

Parochial Vicar Rev. Michael Baltrus 

615-893-1843 frmichael@saintrose.org 

Parochial Vicar Rev. Edwuin Cardona 

615-893-1843  fredwuin@saintrose.org 

Deacons 

Deacon Pete Semich       615-890-5146 

Deacon John D’Amico     615-427-8968 

Director of Catechesis 

Ben Smith           615-893-1843 

     bsmith@saintrose.org 

Youth Ministry and PSR 

Nick Campos  615-893-1843 x1012 

       ncampos@saintrose.org 

Music Director 

Isaac Johnson  615-893-1843 x 1021 

ijohnson@saintrose.org 

Business Manager 

Kim Smith       615-893-1843 x1013 

     ksmith@saintrose.org 

Bookkeeper 

Jodi Jones   615-893-1843 x 1015 

     jjones@saintrose.org 

Bookkeeper (accounts payable) 

José Cruz   615-893-1843 x 1014 

Director of Stewardship & Administration 

Amy Swartz       615-893-1843 x1000 

        stewardship@saintrose.org 

Sacraments/Administrative Assistant 

Christina Bien          615-893-1843 x1001 

                     cbien@saintrose.org 

Administrative Assistant  (English & español) 

Sandra Middleton           615-893-1843 x 1003 

smiddleton@saintrose.org 

Principal of Saint Rose School 

Sr. Catherine Marie, O.P. 615-898-0555 

        schooloffice@saintrose.org 

Saint Rose Preschool Director 

Nicole Chauvin   615-896-2071 

       preschool@saintrose.org 

Saint Rose School/Preschool Admissions 

Staci Rose    615-898-0555 x1017 

    admissions@saintrose.org 

Knights of Columbus Grand Knight 

Josh Kubly          615-900-7931        

            jckubly@hotmail.com  

SAINT ROSE SCHOOL IS INTERVIEWING FOR THE FOLLOWING POSITIONS: 

1. Cafeteria Worker Commercial kitchen experience preferred but not required. Involves cooking 

meals and serving students and teachers. Hours are 8 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.   

2. 3-Year-Old Preschool Co-Teacher Full-time. Experience desired.  

Resumes may be sent to schooloffice@saintrose.org.  Questions may be directed to Susan Akers 

at 615-898-0555. 

 

HAITI MISSION MINISTRY: The Cholera outbreak in Haiti that began in October 2010, affecting 

over 820,000 people and killing 9,792, has been stopped in its tracks. Yes, Haiti reached a 1-year 

free-of-confirmed cases this week. The achievement follows concerted efforts from Haiti, the Pan 

American Health Organization (PAHO) and other partner agencies to address the root causes of 

Cholera, including increased surveillance to detect and respond to possible-flare-ups; the 

implementation of rapid diagnosis initiatives; and the treatment of cases with adequate 

rehydration and care. 

Rapid detection and testing are key to controlling outbreaks. Adjacent to our medical area, the 

government built a Cholera Clinic in 2016 which provides services to the surrounding area. Our 

Rose-Merci Clinic was able to serve our Haitian brothers and sisters during the epidemic in 2010 

and subsequent years after the crisis until the government clinic was completed. In Robillard, 

Haiti, Fr Andre has been able to have 4 wells dug in the compound. All provide potable water. 

Women and children often walk several miles from their home to get the good water. Their 5-

gallon buckets become 30 plus lbs. of water which they carry home in the buckets atop their 

heads. Fr Andre is also in the process of constructing new toilets/sanitation services for the school 

children and those who attend church—one building for men, another for women. While cholera is 

under control for now, we must collectively remain alert and ready to maintain this status. Only 

when we ensure that our brothers and sisters enjoy access to clean water and sanitation can we 

breathe more freely. So, we celebrate the actions Fr. Andre has taken to prevent the transmission 

of Cholera, and other water-borne diseases that are spread through water. We will maintain the 

wells in the compound which means having the water tested and replacing pumps and parts. The 

new toilets have septic systems which require maintenance also. Your donations provide all the 

maintenance needed at Notre Dame de la Merci. Together we do make a difference. 

              Barbara Willour 

PRIEST EMERGENCY CONTACT  

Should you have an emergent need for a priest after office hours, you may reach one by calling 615-

592-6812. If the priest does not answer, please leave a message.  

The Backpack 

Food Bag ministry 

needs your help to 

fill the bags! These 

items are currently needed: 

Individual sized package of raisins, 

fruit and grain chewy bars, Chef 

Boyardee meal cups, Easy Mac 

envelopes, Hot Chocolate 

envelopes. Thank you! 


